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SR 50 (Cortez Boulevard) Widening from Cobb Road to west of Buck Hope Road 416733-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Widening
Phase Construction
Limits From Cobb Road

to west of Buck
Hope Road

Project Start April 3, 2023
Length 1.3 miles
City Brooksville
County Hernando
Road Cortez Blvd

SR 50
Construction
Cost

$15.8 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2025

Contractor PCS Civil, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  john.mcshaffrey@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project has widened SR 50 (Cortez Boulevard) between Cobb
Road and Buck Hope Road from four lanes to six lanes. The
intersection of Cobb Road / W Jefferson Street / SR 50 has been
rebuilt in concrete.

Other project improvements include milling and resurfacing the
existing roadway, installing curb and gutter, drainage
improvements, adding bicycle lanes, and building sidewalks.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/334/416733-2-52-01

